

Praise & Prayer Bulletin ~ February 2017

Please place the following weekly praise items and prayer requests in your church bulletin on the designated Sunday. During the same service, you are invited to join the other SKMB churches as together we praise the Lord for His blessings and bring prayer requests to Him in faith. We also encourage your church to follow your Lead Pastor's SKMB weekly pastor prayer schedule.

Remember... if you have a blessing that you'd like to give praise and glory to the Lord for, or something you'd appreciate prayer support for, please let us know about it.

February 5th

NATIONAL MEETINGS

Director of Ministry Phil Gunther will be attending National MB meetings in Abbotsford this week and then he will join the Manitoba MB Conference to watch and learn about how they go about resourcing their churches. Please pray for safety and strength for Phil as he steps through a very busy, full week.

February 12th

CLUSTERS... SUCH A GOOD THING!

Our SKMB pastors and ministers are gathering in their Pastor Clusters this week. Pray that meaningful connections will be made, that God's divine appointments are kept, and relationships will be built that benefit pastors, ministers and churches alike. Encourage your pastor(s) to attend... in fact, send them! Then ask them about it!

February 19th

CRUISING TO CARROT RIVER

Today, Director of Ministry Phil and his wife Janine Gunther are ministering at Gospel Mission Church in Carrot River.

A word from their church family to yours... "We have flooring down in the bathrooms and kitchen, plus some carpets have been rolled into place. We're very thankful and excited! We know this would have not happened without the Lord's hand in it; and you - our family in Him, blessing us in so many ways. THANK YOU!!" (as of February 1/17)

February 26th

CONVENTION PREPARATIONS

Pray for the congregation at Parkland Community Church (Yorkton) and co-hosts Gateway Community Church (Canora) and Gospel Fellowship Church (Foam Lake) as they come together to prepare for the annual SKMB Provincial Convention in Yorkton on March 10-11. Pray for the Spirit's guidance as logistics are finalized, speakers fine tune their presentations, and delegates prepare themselves to collectively discern the best way forward for the SKMB.

NEW CONTACT INFO >>>>

Pat Dergousoff ~ Director of Ministry Support **600 45**th **Street West – Saskatoon, SK – S7L 5W9** Phone: (306) 260-4151 Email: pat@skmb.ca Our Mandate is to inspire, empower and support the Churches and Camps of the SKMB in multiplying missional disciples, leaders and churches.